Craig, Sondra

From: Suellyn Colbert <suellyncolbert54601@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 2:24 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Park
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I live directly across from Burns Park. We need security in that park. If you walk through you are called many
names. By the end of the day most are drunk or high, then they start fighting. By the time police get there they
have either stopped or have scattered. The other problem there are cars that stop and either someone gets in
for a few minutes and the car pulls away or a person gets in, they leave and come back within the hour.
Sometimes the person can barely walk. Last for all the money spent to make this a place for family’s and for
other activities no one comes because of the other activity going on. We really need Security in the park.

Sue Colbert



